
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 
April 30, 2008  
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard  
  Commission Secretary 
 
 Re: Utah 2007 Annual Report 

  
PacifiCorp (dba Rocky Mountain Power) submits for filing an original and five (5) conformed 
copies of its Utah Public Service Commission Annual Report for 2007.  As compared to the 
report filed in previous years, the 2007 Annual Report includes only the Utah-specific electric 
operating revenues, Account 440, section of the report. 
 
On January 3, 2008, Rocky Mountain Power filed with the Utah Commission a request to 
eliminate the requirement to file the Utah Annual Report, noting that the same information, in a 
more detailed format, was also filed twice each year with the semi-annual results of operations.  
In its order of March 26, 2008, in Docket 07-035-95 the Commission concluded that a portion of 
the Utah Annual Report was unnecessary.  The Commission, however, found value in the Utah-
specific revenue portion of the Utah Annual Report and directed the Company to continue filing 
this information.  
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this filing 
be addressed to: 
 
By e-mail (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, Oregon, 97232 
 
By fax:    (503) 813-6060 
 
Informal questions should be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923.  
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen  
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Committee of Consumer Services 

 


